Superintendent Report
July 2024

The annual school district audit will be conducted the week of July 18.
Most will be done virtually.

The budget for this year is looking a little better than last year, but we still
have to deal with rising costs in all areas.

Our custodial staff has been working hard getting our buildings ready for
the fall.

The Annual Meeting of the Boyceville Community School District is
scheduled for Wednesday, October 9th at 6:00 p.m.

Referendum planning has been on-going with many meetings this summer.
These will continue throughout the fall as we gather plans for next summer.

Fall sports seasons are fast approaching. It has been nice to see a lot of
students around the building this summer.



